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Executive Board meeting 20 March 2023 

Summary of outcomes 

 

The meeting was chaired by Mr Škrlec, who welcomed the members to the fifth meeting in 2023 of the 
Executive Board of Eurojust.  

 

Main discussions 

The Executive Board provided guidance on the preparatory documents for the Single Programming 
Document 2025-2027.  

The Executive Board took note of the Annual Report 2022 of the Data Protection Officer. 

The Executive Board discussed recommendations to improve the quality of operational data and the 
functioning of link reviews in the Case Management System.  

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


